
February 8, 2019 

What is an Impact Session?  
Impact Sessions are a Philmont Training Center-style conference condensed into a weekend 
experience. National faculty are brought in to help you learn in a collaborative, hands-on session.  
 
Who’s Invited? 
District or Council Membership Team Volunteer, District Professional, New Unit 
Commissioner, District Commissioner, and any other Scout volunteer or professional involved in 
forming new units.  
 
You will:  

• Gain insights into how membership committees, commissioners, and professionals work 
together to form new units and grow existing units.  

• Recognize key elements of unit operation and a new volunteer culture.  
• Identify, access, and use resources for starting and growing successful units.  
• Discover the ways unit New Member Coordinators and increased options for more youth 

to join Scouting can help families feel welcome.  
• Learn about available tools that help commissioners support unit leaders in developing 

plans to better serve more youth through Scouting.  
 
Please join National Commissioner Ellie Morrison and Impact Session faculty, including:  

• Larry Chase – National Commissioner Service Team Chair 
• Sue Simmons – National Commissioner Service Team Starting, Growing and Sustaining 

Units Chair  
• John Cherry – National Commissioner Service Team Development Chair  
• Mark Griffin – Scout Executive, Great Salt Lake Council  
• Janet Griffin – National Family Scouting Advisory Panel  
• Linda Baker – Chair of the New Member Coordinator Task Force  
• Gary Carroll – Western Region Membership Growth Team Lead  

 
This faculty represents all of the areas you need to have a successful campaign to start, sustain 
and grow new units.  
 
REGISTER NOW 
 
Questions? Please email Sue Simmons at susan.simmons1@comcast.net. 

https://laserfiche.scouting.org/Forms/Commissioners-Impact-Session

